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} On analysis of the above letter from the revenue

department, the following points had been observed:-
1) Officials from ' Deputy Commissioner (A] had

- |l undertaken a survey in the year 2001-02, wherein
@ AAJVS has extended service of its employees. Now since
Jarawa reserved area has been extended from the
previous survey, the new survey has to be done based

on the Notification of 15% September 2004.

2) It was decided during the meeting held in the
Chamber of Secretary (TW) that the Survey work will be
started from 9% May 2006 by revenue department with
assistance from Forest and AAJVS. But the Revenue
department is requesting for engagement of Forest
Department Officials. Their request is genuine since it is
not there duty for demarcation in Jarawa reserve areas
as it is Forest Land.

3) 2000 concrete pillars are available for use.
Since, Officials like: Patwari, Surveyor,

Chainman etc of Revenue department has the expertise
@ in land demarcation, it is proposed that we may send a

requisition- under. the signature of Secretary (TW) to

start the work as the same is delay enormously,

| g Submitted for approval please.
/\@\.gb \ Execufive Secretary
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